
 

 

15th October 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Children’s Health and Monitoring Programme (CHAMP) 

 
Central Manchester University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust (CMFT) is currently working on a 
programme to tackle the issue of childhood obesity and help achieve healthy lifestyles for children and 
families. They will be undertaking height and weight measurements for all children, in all year groups in 
Manchester primary schools. This is in addition to the statutory National Childhood Measurement 
Programme (NCMP), but will not require children to be measured twice. 
 
The measurements will be carried out in school on Tuesday 10th November 2015. 
 
You can obtain secure and confidential access to your child’s results online by registering at 
www.champ.cmft.nhs.uk ; in order to facilitate access to your child’s results and to address any queries 
you may have, CMFT staff will hold a drop-in session in school at 2.00pm on Tuesday 24th November 
2015. 
 
The confidential data gathered will help CMFT to ascertain if there are points at which there is a 
disproportionate increase in obesity levels, so that multi-agency partners can tailor support where it is 
needed most. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


